
Tudor Area Community Council Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, October 3, 2013, 7:00 p.m. 

First Church of God at Tudor/MacInnes 
 
 
Tod Butler, chair, called the meeting to order at 7:05p.m. 
 
Guest Speakers:  Matt Grimm and Leslie Lepke attended from the Highway Safety 
Improvement Program (HSIP).  Handouts were given out.  Matt gave a presentation 
about current projects around Anchorage and Leslie offered comment forms. 
 
Assembly Report:  Elvi Gray Jackson spoke about a fluoride resolution, public 
hearing on ordinance to have the AO 37 labor issue before the voters during the 
April 2014 muni election, a citizen’s task force on the public hearing process, a 
taxicab ordinance (Title 11), the tennis court issue and the fact that the Eklutna 
Native Corporation is suing the Muni over a methane plant/land agreement.         
Dick Traini invited everyone to attend Tuesday night Assembly meetings, a taxi cab 
issue, the mayor’s budget was released, and police employees leaving Anchorage. 
 
Legislative Report:  Andy Josephson spoke about a health care summit happening 
Friday, Oct. 4, the new Tudor Bingo location, and Senate Bill 64.  Noah Hanson, Berta 
Gardener’s legislative assistant, asked for ideas or issues any of us have.   
 
Old Business:  None 
 
New Business: Go to:  www.Sewardand36th.com to comment on the New Seward & 
36th project as they are currently asking for public comments. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Colleen Carlson, temporary volunteer secretary 
 
 


